#### **Core Beliefs**

We believe in:
1. Individual

Accountability

2. Having a positive belief in people

3. Developing critical thinking

Upcoming Events

January 19

Classes Resume

January 19-23 Book Fair

January 22 Report Cards Go Home

January 23
Parents Conference
Students' Early Dismissal
(01:00 pm)

January 19-23 Running Records-G6

January 30
Math Fair
Times table Challenge Prelim Written
(Gr 2-12)





إنضال الموهية في الحيباد Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 5 – January 2020 Secondary School

# This Month at CBS

**Bringing Talent to Life** 

#### **Mission Statement:**

At CBS we promote respectful, safe and supportive environment, encouraging high expectations and academic success.

Dear Parents,

I hope everyone has had a FANTASTIC break! It has been wonderful to relax, recharge, unplug and catch up a little, especially on sleep! I look forward to starting the new semester with each of you. I have missed all of our CBS families and can't wait to hear all about the exciting things that you did over break! Here's to a great start to 2020.

We have completed the first half the school year and are excited as we start the second semester. We are very proud of the learning and growth that has occurred here at CBS. The students are striving for and living our Mission Statement, as we endeavour to improve each and every day.

There are many activities and events on our calendar for the second semester. Some of them are scheduled during this month as a UK university fair was conducted on Jan 19th for G11&12 to attend.

The book fair takes place on the first week after the vacation (Jan 19-23). We continue to encourage our students to read "Today's readers are tomorrow's leaders"

On January 29, 30, there's the Math fair that students are getting ready for since the first day of second semester. Students are reviewing their times tables as well for the Times table Challenge Prelim during the Math Fair for Grades 6-12.

Wishing you a great semester full of fun and success!

Sincerely,

Ms. Gihan Hassan

Secondary School Vice Principal



VOL 5 – January 2020 Secondary School

# This Month at CBS

**Bringing Talent to Life** 

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخبال الموهية في الحيباة



#### Weather expectations!

A reminder for our students, as the weather gets colder make sure to wear the CBS winter uniform.





#### Quote of the Month

"The beautiful thing about learning is that nobody can take it away from you."

B.B. King



#### SAVE THE DATE!

Thursday, Jan 23rd

## **Counting on You**

Students can continue to improve their learning and skills through the after school intervention program Counting On You.

This Program has been supporting our students in their learning and provides valuable time to work on student success. Students should arrive for the learning after school at 2:45 pm and stay until 3:15 pm. Sunday, Monday, and Tuesday.

The program will resume on Feb 9th.



Sincerely,

Ms. Gihan Hassan

Secondary School Vice Principal



# هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

# العدد 5 ـ يناير ٢٠٢٠ المدرسة الثانوبة

### السادة أولياء الأمور،

لقد أنجزنا النصف الأول من العام الدراسي ونحن متحمسون لبدء الفصل الدراسي الثاني. ونحن فخورين للغاية بالتعلم والنمو الذي يحدث في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة. ويسعى الطلاب جاهدين

هناك العديد من الأنشطة والأحداث في جدول أعمالنا خلال الفصل الدراسي الثاني. وبعض منهم مجدول خلال الشهر الحالى مثل معرض الجامعة البريطانية الذي تم إجرائه في ١٩ يناير لحضور الصفين الحادي عشر والثاني عشر

ولقد تم عقد معرض الكتاب في الأسبوع الأول بعد الإجازة (٢٣-١٩ يناير) ونحن مستمرين في تشجيع طلابنا على القراءة "قراء اليوم قادة الغد".

بتاريخ ٢٩ و ٣٠ يناير هناك معرض الرياضيات الذي يستعد لها الطلاب منذ اليوم الأول من الفصل الدر اسى الثاني. يراجع الطالب جدول الضرب وكذلك تحدي جدول الضرب Prelim خلال معرض الرياضيات بداية من الصف السادس للصف الثاني عشر.

أتطلع إلى فصل دراسي رائع مليء بالمتعة والنجاح!

## رسالة المدرسة:

نقوم في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة بتوفير بيئة تتسم بالاحترام والأمان والدعم تعمل على التشجيع لتحقيق أسمى التوقعات والنجاح الأكاديمي

أرجو أن يكون الجميع قد استمتع بعطلة رائعة! لقد كانت إجازة رائعة للإسترخاء والتغذية والفصل والتسلية قليلاً وخاصة النوم. أتطلع إلى بدء الفصل الدراسي الجديد مع كل واحد منكم. ولقد اشتقنا إلى جميع عائلات المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة ولا أطيق الإنتظار لمعرفة جميع الأشياء المثيرة التي قمتم بها على مدار الإجازة وها هي بداية رائعة لعام ٢٠٢٠.

من أجل تحقيق رسالتنا ومعايشتها ونسعى لتحسينها كل يوم.

اختبارات قراءة

۳۰ يناير معرض الرياضيات تحدى جدول الضرب Prelim کتابة (الصفوف ٢ – ١٢)

القيم الأساسية

نؤمن بـ:

١. المسئولية الفردية ٢. الفكر الإيجابي تجاه

الأفراد

٣. تطوير التفكير الناقد

الفعاليات القادمة

۱۹ يناير استئناف الدراسة

۱۹ – ۲۳ ینایر معرض الكتاب

۲۲ يناير إرسال شهادات الدرجات

إلى المنازل

۲۳ يناير

اجتماع أولياء الامور (انصراف مبكر للطلاب)

(الساعة ١:٠٠ ظهرا)

۲۳\_۱۹ يناير

الصف ٦

Best isyetto Come

مع أطيب التحيات،

السيدة / جيهان حسان مدير مساعد المدرسة الثانوية



## العدد ٥ ـ يناير ٢٠٢٠

# المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخبال الموهبة هي الحيباة

## مقولة الشهر

"الشيء الجميل في التعلم هو أنه لا أحد يستطيع أن يأخذه منك" بي. بي. كينج

# تذكر التاريخ!



الخميس الموافق ٢٣ يناير (اجتماع أولياء الأمور)

### توقعات الطقس!

تذكير لطلابنا: ولما أن الطقس يزداد برودة يرجى التاكد من قيامك بارتداء الزي الشتوي الخاص بالمدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة





## برنامج التقوية (Counting On You)

يمكن للطلاب مواصلة تحسين تعلمهم ومهاراتهم من خلال برنامج التدخل بعد اليوم الدراسي (Counting On You).

يعمل هذا البرنامج على دعم طلابنا في تعلمهم ويوفر وقتًا ثمينًا للعمل على نجاح الطلاب. يجب أن يصل الطلاب للتعلم بعد اليوم الدراسي الساعة ٢:٤٥ عصرا والبقاء حتى ٣:١٥ عصرا في أيام الأحد والأثنين والثلاثاء.

سوف يستأنف البرنامج انعقاده بتاريخ ٩ فبراير



مع أطيب التحيات،

السيدة / جيهان حسان مدير مساعد المدرسة الثانوية